
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) Nativity Outfits and Tickets 

 

Please can all Nativity outfits be brought into school in a named bag before Monday 18th 

November. If you need any support with providing an outfit, please let us know in advance of this 

date.  

 

Our performance dates are as follows: 

 

• Tuesday 3rd December - 2:00pm – 2:45pm.  

• Wednesday 4th December – 9:45pm – 10:30pm 

In order to make ticket allocation more convenient for parents and guardians, we will be using an 

online platform this year. Tickets can be reserved at https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/birklands-

primary-school-eyfs . The tickets will go live at 4pm on the 9th November. When booking your 

tickets, please select your child's group teacher and the preferred date of the show. Your 

password for accessing the ticketing system is your child's class bird, as listed below: 

 

• Miss Lounds – JAY 

• Mrs Henderson/Miss Scrivener – DOVE 

• Mr Patten - MAGPIE 

 

To ensure fairness and accommodate as many families as possible, tickets are limited to 2 per child 

due to the space constraints of our hall. You can split the tickets between the two performances 

e.g. 1 ticket for the morning and 1 ticket for the afternoon. These tickets will be provided free of 

charge. However, please note that additional tickets may become available a week before the 

show if we have any unsold tickets. If you require any additional tickets, please speak to your 

child's class teacher who will be able to assist you. 

 

If you have any further questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to 

contact your child's class teacher or the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at our KS1 Nativity 

Performance. 

Kind Regards 

The KS1 Team 
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